
May 17, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Rising Freshmen, 
 
As we enter the last few days of school for this year, schools around the district are preparing for 
next school year.  We hope you and your child are excited about next school year as a rising 
freshmen at Westside High School. 
 
We wanted to inform you of our freshmen orientation that will take place on Tuesday, July 20th 
from 7:45 am until 1:30 pm.  Students will be served lunch. 
 
The purpose of this orientation is to discuss many topics that include: 
 

- Programs of Study at Westside 
- The Code of Conduct 
- The Arts, CTAE, and NJROTC 
- Athletics 
- Clubs and Organizations 
- Schedule of Classes 
- Lockers 
- FAQ Session  

 
We are asking parent/ guardians to register their son or daughter by July 1st.  Please use this link 
to register: https://tinyurl.com/4zf33z2p 
 
On the date of the orientation, please plan to drop your son or daughter off at the new gym so 
that they are ready and seated, by 7:45 am.   Again, pickup time is at 1:30 pm. 
 
The teachers and administration of PATRIOT NATION are excited to meet each of our 
incoming freshmen as we begin this next chapter towards graduation. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Westside High School at (706) 868-4030 if you have any 
questions.  Please ask for Ms. Lisa Norwood, 9th grade administrator, or Mr. William Smith, 
Principal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
William P. Smith, Principal 
Westside High School 

 
 
 

H O M E  O F  P A T R I O T  N A T I O N 


